

Mission Moment - June 23, 2024 Summer Celebration

Come out and celebrate summer and the end of our Helping Hand Food Drive with a good ole fashioned church fellowship! We will be meeting in the parking lot behind the Helping Hand Ministry building on Sunday, June 30, at 6pm. We will be having hot dogs, smores, music, and yard games.

We will also have our Helping Hand Ministry building open for you to tour. We know that many of you have never even seen what we do across the street, so we hope you will take this opportunity to check it out.

There is no need to sign up. Just show up!!!



Lemonade Food Drive

Throughout the month of June we will be doing a food drive for the Helping Hand Ministry. Our Children's Ministry will be setting up a lemonade stand in Guest Services. We want to encourage you to come by and "purchase" an ice-cold cup of lemonade with a food or monetary donation. This is a great way to add some fun to our food drive and to allow our children to see what it means to be a generous and cheerful giver!

Food Items Needed (all can goods need to be the 15oz size): Crackers (box), Peanut butter (small), Corn, Green beans, Mixed vegetables, Carrots, Spaghetti, Spaghetti sauce, Soup (any type of soup), Noodles, Pinto beans, Mac and cheese, Jiffy Cornbread, Jiffy Muffin mix, Jiffy Biscuit mix, Hamburger Helper, Rice, Cereal, Pancake mix, Oatmeal, Pancake Syrup – 12 ounces



Baby Bottle Fundraiser

Be sure to come by the Mission Area in Guest Services to grab a baby bottle. Take it home with you and fill it with change over the course of the next two months. The baby bottles are due back in on August 4th. This fundraiser benefits 1st Choice Pregnancy Medical Center.